
CITY OF NORTHGLENN 
CITY COUNCIL MINUTES 

May 14, 2009 
 
CALL TO ORDER   Mayor Pro Tem Paiz called a regular meeting of the Northglenn City 

Council to order on Thursday, May 14, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. in the City 
Hall Council Chambers, 11701 Community Center Drive, 
Northglenn. 

 
ROLL CALL   Present were: Mayor Pro Tem Paiz, Council members Baker and 

Wieneke. 
 
ABSENT   Mayor Novak, Council members Parsons, Monroe, Downing, Miller, 

and Clyne. 
 
STAFF PRESENT  City Manager Simmons, City Attorney Hoffmann, and City Clerk 

Small. 
 
    It was stated that a quorum was not present. 
 

City Attorney Hoffmann stated that pursuant to Section 4.4 of the 
City Charter, the Council members present could wait until a quorum 
appears or adjourn the meeting to a later time or date.  
 
Mayor Pro Tem Paiz spoke about the action that had been taken 
previously regarding the time of the regular meeting. There was 
discussion about waiting for a quorum to appear and providing notice 
for the public hearings scheduled for 8:00 p.m. 
 
Mayor Pro Tem Paiz apologized to the public for the inconvenience 
and adjourned the meeting to 7:00 p.m. on May 21, 2009. 

 
     
ADJOURNMENT  The City Council meeting adjourned at 7:04 p.m.  
 
 
 
           
JOHANNA SMALL, CMC     SHERI L. PAIZ 
City Clerk      Mayor Pro Tem 


